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Matthew Faldo [MFaldo@nickfaldo.com]  
Danvy Ton-LLC

RE: FSAGF Update

Dear All 

Having spoken to Laguna Lang Co officials, we have made the decision last week to postpone the 14th Faldo Series Asia 
Grand Final until November given the current coronavirus issues. 

Official Statement: 
The Faldo Series has announced the postponement of the 2020 Faldo Series Asia Grand Final at Laguna Lang Co. The 
decision to reschedule the event has been made as a result of a number of teams, players and media being effected by 
travel restrictions around the region. This decision has been made to ensure all our finalists are able to participate in the 
2020 Asia Grand Final. We are currently working on securing new dates for the tournament in November, which will be 
confirmed in the coming weeks.  The host venue Laguna Lang Co is currently fully operational and has experienced minimal 
impact as a result of the travel restrictions around the region. 

We are currently working on new dates for November, which we will confirm in the coming weeks.  The invite stands for 
the current field that is set for the 14th FSAGF.  All qualifiers that will take place from April onwards for our 2020/21 season 
will proceed to the 15th FSAGF in 2021 as per usual. 

This decision wasn’t made lightly given the circumstances but hope it is understandable. 

Regards 
Matthew 

Matthew Faldo 
Director - Faldo Series 
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